Dr. Leonard Axe, V-12 Office, University of Kansas.

Dear Dr. Axe:

A personally very much appreciate the courtesy and the efficiency with which you handled the eligibility of our V-12 boys permitting them to play as of December first. It was such an unusual situation that it strikes us most responsively.

If there is anything we can do at any time to reciprocate your kindness it will be a pleasure. Of course, I have nothing to do with the tickets, since they are handled at the Business Office. I am sorry that I do not because I would certainly see that you were well taken care of.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.